From: judy heytman

Sent: Thursday, 20 May 2021 9:13 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Mirvac Harbourside Development objection

| fully support the IPC single tier option of 11.8, making it a public park area that can be enjoyed by all the public. |
walk regularly on our historic Pyrmont Bridge & observe many taking photos from it & they would be able to have
the garden in the foreground & be encouraged to visit a beautiful place.

This would also happen on the walkway into the many hotels in Pyrmont in front of ODH & lIbis, as | have observed
that most of the visitors to this area stop & take photos of the city & Cockle Bay & having a beautiful park area at the
foreground of their photo would certainly be much better than a wall or roof.

If this section is allowed to be of such a height as Mirvac want, it will not invite the public to visit & explore this area
as was encouraged in 1988, so that all the foreshores in the harbour should be able to be enjoyed by all, not a

handful that work on the inside & are able to enjoy it.

So | object to this area being 2 tiers & such a height that is spoils the view from surrounding buildings, but most of all
from our historic & very beautiful Pyrmont Bridge.

Thank you

Judy Heytman

Sent from Mail for Windows 10





